
    
     
   

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

   
  

   
 

  
  

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

January 21, 2021 
Statement from Acting OMB Director Robert Fairweather 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 
“Protecting Worker Health and Safety” 

This executive order protects workers from COVID-19 under the Occupational Safety 
and Health Act and protects other categories of workers from COVID-19 through 
coordination efforts with States. Implementing this executive order would have no impact 
on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this executive order 
include reducing the risk that workers may contract COVID-19 in the workplace. 
Implementing this executive order would have no impact on mandatory and discretionary 
obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year 
fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by 
this executive order includes the Departments of Agriculture, Labor, Health and Human 
Services, Transportation, Energy, and other appropriate agencies. 
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